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How can you help your child in Maths this half term? 


*Encourage them to count objects and to recognise numerals when you are out and about, numerals up to 20 or above.  


*Play number card snap or ordering number card games with  flashcards – talking about what number is ‘one more’ and ‘one less’ than a given number. 


* Practise adding two groups of different objects practically e.g. adding two colours of sweets, adding how many more of something is needed to get the right amount. 


*Make repeated two and three part patterns using different household objects. 


*Look out for shapes in the environment around them and encourage them to describe these. 





General Weekly Routines Update





*READING BOOKS are changed on a Monday and Thursday providing your child has read and has had their planner signed twice/ four times. Please place their book and planner in the box on the lunch register table if you would like it changed. 





*HOMEWORK is sent home on a Friday and should be returned by the following Wednesday. 








STAR READERS 


Thank you to all of the parents who are making the time to read with their child four times a week. This is having a fantastic impact on your child’s confidence when reading in school. We would like to remind all parents that even 5 minutes  of reading a day can make all the difference. Remember 6 STAR READER stamps = a free book for your child to take home ( 








New Topic- SPACE


This term, our first topic will be ‘Space’. This topic has been chosen based on the observations that we have been carrying out on your children at play during the last few weeks.   We also held a class vote about what the children would like our new role-play area to be  and they have voted for a ‘Space Rocket’. Throughout this topic, we will enjoy reading a range of Space information books and our focus stories will include “Whatever Next!’ ‘Here Come the Aliens’, ‘Alien Tea at Planet ZumZee’, ‘Aliens Love Underpants’ and “The Man on the Moon.” In maths we will continue to learn to recognise numbers and will explore counting ‘one more than’ and addition. We will also be recapping our work on repeating patterns and 2D and 3D shapes. 








PE This Term we will continue to have PE on Friday Mornings. As we will be exploring the apparatus equipment this half term, please can you make sure that your child has the correct PE kit in school. PE kits should be named and left in school each day and we will send them home over the half term for washing. 











